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September 10, 2014

Nicole Miller
RE: Tulare County Republican Central Committee (Federal)
ID: C00390641

April 2014 Monthly Report

Dear Ms. Miller:

Please find below our response to your inquiry.

Item 1.

The date of the 2014 Lincoln-Reagan Dinner was held on March 19th, 2014. No telemarketing or direct mail solicitations
were issued after the date of the event. The revision for the event allocation was made due to additional pledges
received after the first estimation of the event was calculated. The committee tracks and reports activity based on the,
funds-received, method and ensures excessive transfers are prevented.

Sincerely,

Bryan Burch
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